
 
Thank you to all the volunteers that donated their time for the Red Cross Blood Drive and car
wash.  Thank you for supporting our fundraisers.     

Fireworks - June 22nd - July 6th - There will be 2 training days.  You will receive a link for
zoom via Cuttime on Wednesday and Sunday which are the days before the actual
training days. Training should only 30 minutes or so.  Training details are below.  Please use
this link to sign up for volunteer hours.  https://signup.com/go/iYvJwgV
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June 22nd - July 7th - Fireworks Fundraiser @ Wal-Mart in
Franklin

July 23rd - Jaggers Dine To Donate

July 29th -  August 1st - East H.S. Show Choir Camp
Center Stage 9 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Serenade 12:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

August 12th - Texas Roadhouse dine-to-donate
 

EVENTS REMINDERS
Monthly booster meeting, first
Wednesday of every month at 6:00
p.m. at East High School 

Raise Right - on going fundraiser -
download the app and start
fundraising 

Like our Facebook Page and Instagram 

Check out our website for
information 



We are selling fireworks at Wal-Mart in Franklin.  We
are at this location because this is what was
available when we started this fundraiser last year.  
This is one of the biggest fundraiser we host.  There
will be a lot of volunteer hours.  We are working on
transportation for people who cannot drive to
Franklin.  

Christina will be hosting training via Zoom. It will be important
to attend.  Important information will be given out during this
training. Please make sure to include your email when signing
up for volunteer hours.   Students and adults should attend
training.  If for some reason you cannot attend please let
Christina know via email (cbarnett1031@gmail.com) and she
will get you a recorded copy of the training.  

Training Days (you need to attend one):
Thursday, June 13th @ 8:00 p.m.
Monday, June 17th @ 8:00 p.m.

See the link below to sign-up: 
https://signup.com/go/iYvJwgV

We will need a few volunteers for June 23rd but we do not
have a time yet.  Check back for updates. 

When signing up July 5th and 6th are NOT guaranteed days.  
These days will depend on when we run out of inventory.

https://signup.com/go/iYvJwgV

